
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

to the start of another 

new school year.ΟI would like to offer a special 
welcome to all the new families who have joined our 
school. If you are worried about anything please 
contact the school office who will arrange for the 
appropriate person to contact you.  

We are also very pleased to welcome Mrs Johnson to 
the teaching staff. She will be a great asset to the team 
and will be teaching our Year 2 children. I am sure she 
ǿƛƭƭ ŜƴƧƻȅ ƘŜǊ ǘƛƳŜ ŀǘ {ǘ aŀǊȅΩǎΦ  

I hope you will agree with me that the school looks 
clean and inviting for the children. I would like to 
express my thanks to the staff for all their hard work 
during the holidays in getting the school ready for 
opening.  

 

Building Works ς Outside Classroom 

As you can see we had the builders in over the summer 
ǘƻ Řƻ ǎƻƳŜ ΨǎŜǊƛƻǳǎ ǊŜƴƻǾŀǘƛƻƴǎΩ ǘƻ one of the outside 
ƘǳǘǎΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ΨǘŜƳǇƻǊŀǊȅ Ψ Ŏlassroom has been on St 
aŀǊȅΩǎ ǎƛǘŜ ŦƻǊ 20+ years and it was time for  
management and governors to make a serious decision 
about its future, given its poor state of  repair.  
However, after a generous grant from the Diocese 
W.C.C. roofers have competed some major exterior 
renovations and over the next few months more work 
will be completed to the interior.  More news when we 
have it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Open Morning ς Friday 6th October 

No need to book, just come along for the 9.30am start. 

https://twitter.com/stmarysstudley 
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This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects all 
staff and volunteers to share this commitment. The designated persons for Child Protection are  
Mr Finnegan, Mrs Woodhouse, Mrs Preece, and Mrs Tyrrell. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter  

-  

Autumn  Term 2017 No 1  

https://twitter.com/stmarysstudley
http://www.stmarysrcstudley.co.uk/


 

School Uniform Labelling 

Thank you for sending your children 
to school looking so smart. Please help us and your 
child to keep track of their uniform, by labelling all 
items of clothing. We have so much expensive, 
unlabelled uniform, coats etc. at the end of each term, 
all of which could quickly be returned to their rightful 
owner if they were only named.  

DONΩ¢ ChwD9¢Υ Our PTA School Fundraising Initiative: 
https://stamptastic.co.uk/pages/fundraising 
 

Enter our school Postcode:    B807QU 
 
A request from the teachers ςplease can you ensure 
that PE kits stay in school all week. You will be 
informed of the days that your child has PE, but 
sometimes PE kits may be needed on a different day or 
might need to be worn if clothing becomes accidentally 
wet or soiled.  
 
Parents please note that children can still wear their 
Summer Uniform up until half-term. 

 
 
Medication 
 
Parents are reminded that where 
prescribed medication is held in school 
for their child (mainly inhalers), it is their responsibility 
to ensure medication is within its expiration date. We 
will endeavour to keep an eye on expiry dates but have 
found that despite text reminders some parents still 
haven't replaced expired medication. 
 

 
Cool Milk 
 
If your child is over 5 years old and no longer eligible 
for free school milk, but you would still like them to 
receive school milk, you can register and pay for them 
to receive this here:  

Register your child online: www.coolmilk.com/register 

1. Milk usually costs around just £15 a term. By 
ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊƛƴƎ ƻƴƭƛƴŜΣ ȅƻǳΩƭƭ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ŀ 
payment straightaway. 

2. Your child will start to gain all the nutritional 
benefits from a daily serving of chilled milk in 
the classroom. 

3. Your child will start to gain all the nutritional 
benefits from a daily serving of chilled milk in 
the classroom. 

 
 

 

 
Communication 
 
A reminder to parents old and new 
that we try and make sure that all 
letters sent home to parents are also uploaded to our 
school website within a day or two of being sent home. 
While we do keep hard copies in the school office, this 
information might be useful for split families who 
might not always get a paper copy of letters sent 
home.  
 
http://www.stmarysrcstudley.co.uk/Letters-to-Parents 

 

 

School Bank                       

Every Tuesday in school.  

Children can open up a bank account with HSBC when 
they turn 7 years old. Please see Mrs Lowe, the HSBC 
bank representative at break-time in the school foyer 
for full details. 

 

 

Important Message fǊƻƳ {ǘ .ŜƴŜŘƛŎǘΩǎ  
Baptism Certificates 
  
For parents of Year 6 who are 
considering sending their child to St 
.ŜƴŜŘƛŎǘΩǎ ƛƴ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нлмуΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ 
can you send a copy of your ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ .ŀǇǘƛǎƳ /ŜǊǘƛŦƛŎates 
to: admin@st-benedticts.org   

 

 

Parish Event - Vintage Tea Afternoon  
  
On Sunday 17th of September 
at 2.30pm some ladies of the parish 
will be providing a Vintage Afternoon 
Tea with lots of lovely cakes available!  
 
Tickets are £5.00 each and are available at the back 
of church after Mass on Saturday the 9th and Sunday 
the 10th of September. 
 
Please support if you can. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://stamptastic.co.uk/pages/fundraising
https://customers.coolmilk.com/mobile
http://www.stmarysrcstudley.co.uk/Letters-to-Parents
mailto:admin@st-benedticts.org


 
 
END OF YEAR ATTAINMENT DATA - 2016/2017 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Warwickshire County Caterers ς Dinner Price 
Increase from September 
 
Please note WCC County Caterers have increased the 
price of a hot school dinner from September to £2.15 
per meal 
 
 
 
Free School Meals 
 
For the attention of all parents, BUT particularly 
parents of those children now in YEAR 3. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

    
St Mary's 

% 
Warwickshire 

% 
National 

% 

EYFS   Good levels of  development % 77 73 71 

Y1 
Met and  exceed standard in 

PHONICS 81 82 81 

Y2 Met standard in  READING  77 77 76 

  Met standard  WRITING  73 70 68 

  Met standard  MATHS  80 76 75 

  Combined  met  level  R / W/ M 73 66 64 

Y6 Met standard  READING  85 72 71 

  Met standard  WRITING  85 78 76 

  Met standard  MATHS  91 74 75 

  Met standard SPAG* 88 77 77 

  Combined  met  level  R / W/ M 79 62 61 

*SPAG = spelling, punctuation and grammar 
#  figures not available 
 

 
We are very pleased to share with you our End of Year Attainment Data for the last academic year. 
As you will have read in the press, schools and pupils face a harder testing regime in their SATs, but 
our children have risen to the challenge. 
  
We are hugely pleased with the outcome and as you can see our figures compare more than 
favourably with not only our local schools, but also those in Warwickshire and the country as a 
whole.  
  
I am very proud of what we have achieved yet again, and it is a testament to the hard work of the 
children and the dedication and skill of our staff. Our data continues to be high, but we also never 
under-estimate the help we receive from parents and carers who encourage and assist at all times. 
You too should take a great deal of the credit for such excellent percentage figures. 
 



 

Before and After School 
Activities for 2017-2018 
 
²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǇƭŜŀǎŜŘ ǘƻ ŀƴƴƻǳƴŎŜ ǘƘŀǘ {ǘ aŀǊȅΩǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ 
to offer an even wider selection of Before and After 

School Activities than ever before.  Most of our sports 
clubs are partly or in some cases fully subsidised by 
ǘƘŜ DƻǾŜǊƴƳŜƴǘΩǎ {ǇƻǊǘǎ DǊŀƴǘ ŀƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ ŎƻƳƳŜƴŎŜ 
next week.  
 
tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ƭƻƻƪ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ōƻƻƪ ōŀƎǎ ŦƻǊ 
letters offering places and act quickly should they wish 
their children to participate. 
 
STARTING THIS FRIDAY: 
 
FRIDAY 8th September ς 3.30-4.15pm 
AFTER school KITS ACADEMY 
KS1 MULTI-SKILLS  
£4.00 per session  
Year REC, 1,2 & 3 only 
 
THE FOLLOWING CLUBS START NEXT WEEK: 
 
Monday 11th September ς 3.30-4.30pm 
AFTER school BADMINTON   
£ 21.00 per half term - part funded 
YEARS 3-6  
 
Tuesday 12th September ς 3.30-4.30pm 
AFTER school GYMNASTICS  
£21.00 per half term ς part funded  
YEARS 2-6  
 
Tuesday 12th September ς 8.00-8.45am 
BEFORE school AEROBICS  
Fully funded - no charge  
YEARS 2-6 
 
Wednesday 13th September ς 3.30-4.30pm 
AFTER school FOOTBALL 
£21.00 per half term  
Reception ς Yr 6 

Thursday 14th September ς 3.30-4.30pm 
AFTER school STREET DANCE 
£21.00 per half term - part funded 
YEARS 2 ς 6 
 
Thursday 14th September ς 4.30-5.30pm 
AFTER school PERFORMING ARTS    
£21.00 per half term ς part funded 
YEARS 2 ς 6  
 
Friday 15th September ς 3.30-4.30pm 
AFTER school KS2 MULTI-SPORTS 
Year 5&6 only - no charge fully funded 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Information about our other teacher/staff clubs will 
roll out later in the term including, we hope, 
Imagineering, Table Tennis, Art and Crafts , Chess, 
Knitting, Cooking and Spanish.  
 
Please encourage your children to participate. 

 

Football Team Trial  
 
¢Ƙƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ Cƻƻǘōŀƭƭ ¢ŜŀƳ ¢Ǌial will 
take place on TUESDAY 12thof September - from 
3.30pm to 4.30pm for Years 5 & 6 pupils only.   
 
Both boys and girls are warmly welcome to attend. The 
children can come in their own kits on this evening and 
whilst football boots are preferable they are not 
a necessity, sturdy trainers are acceptable. 
[Weather permitting]. 

 

KS2 - Live On-Line Training! 

For the week starting 11th September every morning 
at 10.00am Joe Wicks will be running a live on line     
30-minute high-intensity interval training (HIIT) session 
especially for schools. We are planning (technology 
permitting), that our some of our KS2 classes will be 
taking part during the week. 

We will let you know how we get on. 

  

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-TGEdzRzSbw 

If you would like a taster please click on the link! 

 

 

 

Thank You from Mrs Furlow 

Mrs Furlow has sent her very best wishes for the new 
academic year to all pupils, staff and parents. She 
would also like to express her sincere thanks for all the 
kind messages, cards and gifts she received before she 
left. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-TGEdzRzSbw


aǊǎ CǳǊƭƻǿΩǎ wŜǘƛǊŜƳŜƴǘ 

 
We thought parents would like to see some of the 
ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜǎ ǘŀƪŜƴ ŀǘ aǊǎ CǳǊƭƻǿΩǎ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ǊŜǘƛǊŜƳŜƴǘ 
assembly on the last day of term. It was a very 
emotional occasion which included singing, dancing 
and presentations.  

Amongst the gifts was a special presentation from the 
PTA as well as cards and presents from the staff and 
children. However, one very special gift was also 
presented by Mrs Anderson and Mrs Ellis, who have 
been secretly (for some 
time) sewing behind the 
scenes and created this 
wonderful bedspread. 
Included on it are 
images created by the 
children. This fabulous 
creation will ensure Mrs 
Furlow has a long 
lasting reminder of her 
time at {ǘ aŀǊȅΩǎΦ 

 

It was ǘƘŜƴ aǊǎ CǳǊƭƻǿΩǎ turn to leave something for 
the school and delivered on the last day of school came 
a wonderful inscribed bench and it will remind all who 
use it of Mrs FurlowΩǎ ŘŜŘƛŎŀǘƛƻƴ ǘƻ {ǘ aŀǊȅΩǎΦ ²Ŝ will 
leave it temporarily on the Key Stage 1 playground so 
parents can look at it for themselves before finding a 
more permanent pace for it at the rear of the school. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
aŀǊȅΩǎ aŜŀƭǎ - Back Pack Appeal  
 
Our end of term Ψslime saleΩ made 
ǘƘŜ bŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ aŀǊȅΩǎ aŜŀƭǎ 
Newsletter (see below). 

If you would like to find out more about MŀǊȅΩǎ aŜŀƭs, 
scan the code below.  

Remember, if you have being buying new materials 
and equipment for your children over the summer, 
ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ ƪŜŜǇ ƭŀǎǘ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ǊǳŎƪ ǎŀŎk, pens 
and pencils etc.  We are taking in all donations now 
and for the next few weeks. THANK YOU  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.marysmeals.org/who-we-are/news-and-blogs/ 

 
 
Well Done Year 4 ς Ψ{ƭƛƳŜ SaleΩ 

! ƎǊƻǳǇ ƻŦ ƪƛƴŘ ƘŜŀǊǘŜŘ ¸ŜŀǊ пΩǎ ŘŜŎƛŘŜŘ ǘƻ ǎŜƭƭ ǎƻƳŜ 
home-ƳŀŘŜ ΨǎƭƛƳŜΩ ƛƴ ƻǊŘŜǊ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƘŜ aŀǊȅΩǎ 
Meals campaign. Thanks to all who worked so hard in 
its production and for parents who allowed their child 
to purchase a small tub. Through their hard work the 
children raised nearly £80.00.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Good Readers  
 
Congratulations to the last set of Year 1 
Good Readers who received their 
golden badges before we broke up. 
[ŀǎǘ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ DƻƻŘ wŜŀŘŜǊǎ ǿŜǊŜ ǾŜǊȅ ŎƻƳƳƛǘǘŜŘ ŀƴŘ 
worked hard throughout the year, and we hope the 
new group will be just as good.  Well done SA, FC, TH, 
BC and EC. 

Parents (of our new Year мΩǎύ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ŀ ƭŜǘǘŜǊ 
detailing the Good Reader initiative very soon. So 
pƭŜŀǎŜ ƭƻƻƪ ƻǳǘ ŦƻǊ ƛǘ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ōƻƻƪ ōŀƎΦ 

 

 
 
 
 
Pupil Awards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 ς Needle Industry Artwork    

Our 2016/17 Year 6 ƭŜŀǾŜǊǎΩ legacy art is now in-situ in 
the foyer.  

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ǎŜŜƴ ƛǘ ȅŜǘΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƭƻƻƪ ƛƴ ǿƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ 
passing. It certainly brightens up the room and reminds 
us all of that very talented year group. 

 

https://www.marysmeals.org/who-we-are/news-and-blogs/


 

Erasmus Newsletter 

The most recent Erasmus newsletter was written by 
our Turkish friends and it details their visit to St MaryΩs 
and the UK. We hope you enjoy it.


